
 Weekly Bulletin no.87 

Friday 7th February 2025 

Happy Friday! It’s been another fantastic week at Darnhall. Thank you to all 

Parents and Carers who attended Grasshopper  Class’s special lunch.   

We look forward to Dragonfly Class’s lunch next Friday.         

We have a Valentine,s lunch and a Valentine’s disco coming up, please 

log on to ParentPay to book on.  On Friday children can wear red or 

hearts, see flyer below. 

We have a fantastic opportunity for pupils to win some amazing prizes, all 

they have to do is come into school and on time! (see leaflet below) 

Coming up… 

Monday 10th  February   

Dragonfly Class  

Parent/Carer Lunch  

KS1, 11:40am 

 

Thursday 13th February 

Valentines Disco 

Reception to Year 6  

(See attached leaflet for  

details) 

 

Friday 14th February 

NON Uniform Day 

Wear Red or a Heart for        

Valentine’s Day 

-  Suggestion donation £1 - 





 

 

A big well done to this week’s       

attendance winners 

CENTIPEDE CLASS 

Centipede Class had a  

fantastic  attendance this week 

of  

100%.  

They have been rewarded with 

15 minutes of extra outdoor 

play.  

 

 

Here is the link to our  

Wrap-around Care booking    

system 

https://darnhall.childcare-online

-booking.co.uk/ 

We offer Breakfast Club on both 

sites starting at 8am.  

Home Hub After School Club 

takes place in the KS2 building 

and starts at 3:15pm until 6pm.  

 









 

 

1-1 Guitar and Ukulele  
 

 

Lessons are available  in school.  

Lessons are priced at £13 for 30 

minutes.  

To arrange a lesson, please contact  

 

 

Mr Lambert by email: 
alambert@darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk  

World of Work Week 2025: 
 

We are holding another wonderful World of Work Week from the                 

10th February—14th February. This is a wonderful week where we 

provide our children with opportunities to learn about different       

careers. 

 

If there are any parents or carers who are able to give up some of 

their time to talk about their careers/jobs, we will be very grateful. If 

you are not able to  volunteer but potentially have some contacts      

regarding World of Work Week, please send an email to                   

contact@darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

Please follow this link to a Google Form: 

https://forms.gle/p3sNYkPKnbX1JsnQ6 

https://forms.gle/p3sNYkPKnbX1JsnQ6










 

NEXT years school holiday dates 








